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Comments: Please rescind the exemption of the Roadless Rule applying to the Tongass National Forest in

Alaska. This is an area of critical concern for wildlife, habitat, salmon, and local/tribal communities.

 

 

 

Our public lands belong to all of us and we must protect these areas from more roads and destruction. We want

our forests intact for future generations.

 

 

 

Thank you.

 

Crystal Muzik

 

[Position]


